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The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in Special Session at City Hall. The 

meeting started at 7:00 p.m., with Mayor Lawrence Hoerman presiding and the following 

members of the City Council present; James Barber, Leon Birney, Tom Stoppel, Dylan Shotton 

and Sterling Hall. Also present were City Superintendent Daylen Elsey and City Clerk Jeannie 

Trigg. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss municipal water for Kevin and Becky Morris.  

 

The Council discussed Municipal water for Kevin and Becky Morris.  A motion was made by 

Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Stoppel to allow up to 70,000 gallons of 

water at the rate of $25.00 per month.  Included in that agreement is that the existing water well 

must be plugged and water used for only domestic use.  They cannot contest the application with 

the State on the change of point of diversion.  The motion carried 4-1, with Councilmember Hall 

voting no. 

 

Councilmember Birney made a motion to adjourn at 7:08 p.m., seconded by Councilmember 

Barber. The motion carried 5-0.  
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